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Memo
Date: 	4/23/24
To: 	ETAC
From: 	Carla Vita, Director Energy Transition
RE: Workforce Sub-Committee
Background
The impact of the workers on the power plant closures has been an important topic prior to the creation of  ETAC.  Research on the impacts of workers have been researched by the Center of Energy and Environment, Energy Transition Sprint, the Midwest Governor’s Association.  

Xcel Energy has also provided their plan on workforce plans for their sites to ETAC in the past.  

During the Energy Transition Office Strategic Planning, conversation affirmed staff’s inquiry to have a workforce committee.  

Action Requested
Recommend creation of a workforce sub-committee. 
Requesting volunteers for the sub-committee.  
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